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Hi everyone 
 
Hope you are keeping well. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on Saturday 28th September 2019 at St. Mary’s Church and 
Conference Centre, Bramall Lane, Sheffield, S2 4QZ. The Hall will be open at just before 10.00am for 
you to have refreshments and to buy the very popular pies from Voakes. They will have their usual 
range of GF pies including their wonderful pork pies, so do not miss out on your chance to get 
stocked up. Voakes have a very busy workload and have been very loyal to our group so don’t delay 
in making your purchases as they may only be available till about 11.00am. Our speaker on the day 
will be someone that many of you will have met at the Royal Hallamshire Hospital in Sheffield. It is 
Nick Trott who is a dietitian with a special knowledge of the Gluten Free Diet. He will be giving his 
presentation at 11.00am. Also available on the day till 11.00am will be Gillian Goddard who is a 
community dietitian who will be available to anyone who would like to talk to her. We will be 
holding our usual raffle which is normally drawn whilst the talk is taking place and the winning 
tickets put on the prizes. If you wish to donate a prize for the draw it will be gratefully received. 
 
We now have our long awaited contact list which is held on the secure CUK computer. Surprisingly 
we now have nearly one thousand members/contacts which is considerably more than we had 
previously. The more the merrier, so a very warm welcome to everyone now on our list. However a 
number of long standing members seem to have been omitted, a situation that we will try to 
resolve. 
 
The Sheffield Group AGM was held in March and was a very good and well attended event. Delicious 
Alchemy had a stall selling their excellent range of products and we had a very interesting speaker. 
Gillian Goddard, a dietitian, was available for members to talk to. We also had a very successful 
raffle with prizes donated by members. The new committee was voted in as follows:-  
Group Organiser Matt Lemm 
Group Secretary Carol Millard 
Group Treasurer Linda Stevenson 
Group Member  Camilla Sherwin 
Group Member  Mike Davidson 
 
Looking a little further ahead we do hope to have our usual Christmas Lunch, details to follow. 
 
Finally if anyone would like to join the committee or help in any way you will be made very welcome. 
Just let us know that you are interested by sending an email to Sheffield@coeliac.org.uk 
 
If you wish to not receive these communications in the future then please let Coeliac UK know. 
Email sheffield@coeliac.org.uk 
Telephone 01494 437278 
Write to Coeliac UK 
3rd Floor, Apollo Centre 
Desborough Road 
High Wycombe 
Buckinghamshire, HP11 2QW 
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